
  

10 more days to contribute to the Green Match
Challenge to help support a sustainable future for
the Farm. Your donation counts 2x until June 21. 

Learn more and donate here.
 

Volunteer Needs

Flower Field Work
Flower volunteers

needed to plant, weed
and fertilize.

Wednesday 10-12

Sign-Up Here

Family Farm Night
Jump in a help us with

our famous 
Family Farm Nights. We

always need extra
hands for set-up,

welcoming 
concert-goers,

concessions, & more.  

Solstice Cocktails - Get your Tickets
Before they Sell Out!

Celebrate the Summer Solstice at The Farm -- when the
summer season really starts! Join us for a lovely evening
of farm-inspired cocktails and appetizers, live music from

Miss Ellaneous and a glorious evening at the Farm. 

Friday June 21
7 - 10PM

Tickets: $75/person

Buy your tickets here
Don't delay -- this event always sells out!

NEW EDUCATION PROGRAMS!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nDoOQ4Z1nD6S00wYo0W5JKNosskHpSWphKUuzjt5Z63LabGBpI7kfVkhCewQcd2MjhxGU1CA72JUPXKZ2lrGoKs_4EQCv1tzCgmPPzADBQeX2boQK4_D60St6eh-lwZl2HLLyBGmS1EMiogIR7FCnAWu3GOfiukYD9Az7Q6dU3qF-5ubabR50lNFe4v1x4z2xc2vgqX6DLpEbJ0pHclUoI0ychJOP-cD8H0fzagwZgRRZcMHaXLjc9Vy_KlA5LgwDhHv2_up6qmFjViAlzbWoLZhHtqDcxNjf__r_t49qGpRhM9B0-A4jjHG0io2CT7DkNQQblT9kipfBeDgXRzEqAI4dLlVk9Sb&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nDoOQ4Z1nD6S00wYo0W5JKNosskHpSWphKUuzjt5Z63LabGBpI7kfYQJC6ovWPFIsXnQDj9UOR3TOrE95qjZFZjGTL05Mps45uxxSTdkn2urLTgdC_4C8Q-_pUKn8rei0vZ9IBYpSr2YuW4WJTehG9JYn3KCz8T5Z7fYlPQ_fArE9mjlLegz4_62swhuZngGwDytYPXerDLjtgUBcsIj1YJqs38lScfIldzY1JPcdttXSzRl1PdGwEqsrmqc5fZ3wEzt6dEnWhd24CTRqD3IdO9P6jEMArMDCiiQgDmPUYBwG7rxGTW2bYcb_BP1ocDhmPFzM-YRRC73U2KRwm7fCTiosA9zXZqRB17zrqSQ29VD0083QdYTww==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nDoOQ4Z1nD6S00wYo0W5JKNosskHpSWphKUuzjt5Z63LabGBpI7kffccuAphJZW6HQOUhKebt4MatnvVcb3uFJvH93bPoIlKhXk0o_kYo-Fhq3hBuvaJViAEFjvyBUYwTUiOiGZGXVE8jx9DV1IM_MzlxldV8S8xYYtepKLXHNwh5Hh9vmWfTLX3-_A8Uh00py8Ke0pdZwQN09OlsKVdqwCV2f-7LrSG94-fJlXpGi2dr8Ya8mUqgOY-jfMNfXE-9F19PnnSW10qQMtIDECkebwtJb7-lf0o_vwhnzsRVRG7Tady8-R5snrAfZSoXOJEafWL3EIyVzE=&c=&ch=


Sign-up Here!

----------------------
--

Click here to learn
more about other

types of volunteer of
opportunities available
and how to sign-up!

Speaker Series

We had a great
evening with Diana

Rodgers of the
Sustainable Dish last

week during her
presentation about the
case for better meat.

We also have just
made Bill Moomaw's

talk available online. If
you missed our May
speaker session, you

can view it here.

Climate Change in
New England:

Becoming a Resilient
Part of the Solution

Sustainability
Tips

There are so many
little things that we
can all start to work
into our daily lives to
create big, positive

change. 

We wanted to share
some suggestions and
ideas that we've been
trying out ourselves.

Check out this section
weekly for

sustainability tips. 

TIP: Bring
Sustainability to the

Bathroom 

1. Use Bar Soap or
refill liquid soap

dispensers rather than
using single use soap

dispensers

2. Look for boxed
options instead of
plastic for laundry
detergent, etc.

 

YOUTH PROGRAMS:
Adventures in Growing - a summer program for Middle
Schoolers and a Teen Farmer Program for High School

students.

We also still have a few spots available in our Preschool-
5th grade summer programs

Check out our 2019 Youth Programs page on our website
or email  FarmEd@WLFarm.org to learn more.

ADULT WORKSHOPS:
Yoga in the 1827 Barn is back!! Join Brittney Burgess

for sunrise and sunset classes here at the farm. Also
coming up-- Spoon Carving in the barn on June 15th,

a Forest Bathing walk on June 22nd, and more! Check
out our Adult Workshops page to register. 

Learn more here.

Farm Stand Highlight

Alprilla flour is now available in the Farm Stand. This flour
is New England-grown and freshly milled for flavor and
preservation of the grain's nutrients. We are happy to
work with Alprilla Farm, on of the only Farms in New
England cultivating grains and doing so in an ecological
manner that supports soil health. Grab a bag and taste

and feel the difference of real, quality local flour.

Farm Stand hours: 
Tuesday - Friday 10 - 6. Saturday 10 - 2.  

You can reach our Farm Stand Manager, Sergio Sotelo,
for questions and suggestions at farmstand@wlfarm.org. 

Family Farm Night Returns this Week!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nDoOQ4Z1nD6S00wYo0W5JKNosskHpSWphKUuzjt5Z63LabGBpI7kffdufylh5UGi4hCIbz9jLFqGuodW-x9EVvfZ6Ab_NHFIZtCgOGCs5_VEqTcDmAbit02Zz7E12Hnvn7gtn67gVgh9y32s60hBeAq5SJR8G6S11woOhKzvRvOWsa2qhkEiIK8-7V6euTtICo8aAdxYVh7KdR-Y1sG3dLbjQJmAy7fb9kHlNylJ09YfOOcXkqd16-dxTm-YsPWeaF4t7OZMCoJO-1TSa30SPrtJcrOV58vNM0TvZLFWYOwU9cqA0pwfFJr8np5mv0a9RVcfl-mVc7F7VMKqAJ3gp8f_tj54iSOuQrx-nVvJVII8XzkXdSWSNw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nDoOQ4Z1nD6S00wYo0W5JKNosskHpSWphKUuzjt5Z63LabGBpI7kfVcbDX8vFn4fU6E5MD8oxTcM0Stebu7oIszkmUQqUI9IliUcJkaLxPKln-y6lb-KuOBDODbrsCd3CTv4sQ3jtsNVS0QxuLJeE70QgeQGtXQs-VEAmqsyEl_ip96umJtwA22V02YFyfzA69EAmIxU8QX1bJ-exBCNspGvobPUJqL8NLNfKTfViTu9SBL5fTg6kUDQjN14dFqUiBuxK0-GTrBWuCXX3soUgyyucq4gTFzpsRgtw5dvSPAfzb6FL44UTHczq8L6sZIyp1Dl24ZaL6z3nCAGCt6EEQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nDoOQ4Z1nD6S00wYo0W5JKNosskHpSWphKUuzjt5Z63LabGBpI7kfa5TvE7aaFzTQAwZYRKjLVDtvHR1FLNtdXQqh_unPrRuQcze4GF5iYYgPodqtMa5baZzqAqX0MUXHSQg2Gs3QiI0yn3-F4XcQgBzLKYnIPjqzhF-ttep22DoZg3LjFyOPoBRr-C1NMP3hMDwg5bbqcZiRGkupokn7gmntN5lWgpW0jK2bpLtY6qgPKtLFNEn_tF6Rov7ynxIZoIXXLoZrYcfRiDFqW17C4pPm_DV6i9yAeyTrKyPP0kZ0Fk2rAWfJGgp-xDzZHEpK-gKMEqw-7s=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nDoOQ4Z1nD6S00wYo0W5JKNosskHpSWphKUuzjt5Z63LabGBpI7kfYQJC6ovWPFIPTIzbUpJlMm1RPgjpTrP-8LzInthO5v-QUdAlSQ15shUqBuocl12jC9eaSsS2HdzKqOd1apXMUeZmlGBfkh4L368DUAmrerIAOHsClS41SFaaG4wobFR3RaU8kzE_l_PFOHfKChtFXKUlZBbnoKiLrzBFwj_PdUX-MSQoqlnjK4=&c=&ch=
mailto:farmed@wlfarm.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nDoOQ4Z1nD6S00wYo0W5JKNosskHpSWphKUuzjt5Z63LabGBpI7kfQLvKGzwa3pRQdddQK8fABktATmR4T__TIqRgL-e4l7vjcQ5RqbV7dbEiJjWHGSBkNwEnPgSTtc51YAqYKvphDyn1nzcYhi6viUg-KhWd0F1g4bId1qh5nX--P-PabyGxDl7IJpl4cRRSZxklbozLPs18TbwSUjTZY9rwpodG8_p4an_nrEGSOvuKRCWztAlVsIXFBIy3_A6moAPbe9HGKEIxtNHyrLGb7zyxHLwhD-Bxcg_Mqdc25kcuZT027lMAaGuPmWafjtw0TJcEao0dtEGttyLnkB8xM-2mo5VAr5jC0QMQ1gCFe0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nDoOQ4Z1nD6S00wYo0W5JKNosskHpSWphKUuzjt5Z63LabGBpI7kfYQJC6ovWPFI6YZS5fgfI6T1i1B0gs_vs64QtTRE5V9ncobEGQwRDBS7ZqkA5-KPdwD1MVI7Orhu2eUBH0uzq6Xeo8o2-P5oDmsCf9hgKn8V-yAUOlKtmyIDZg8qFof9wMxEexhFxusVBbTxdSxcBEUlBS2QS2XfACd_TA9nlw80zZXVVNFliIv7fEZzBkvrQuH9WTkb1Q5CRC9VBTWXe_1iTA0xPGozUtqrJdPdDoQlhwYt_bx0r5Xq8WxOunOLgWWZR9q7_T-5&c=&ch=


3. Switch to using a
wooden or bamboo

toothbrush instead of
plastic.

---------------

Share your own tips!
Send them along to

kkneeland@wlfarm.org

Farm Reel

The team at Wright-
Locke Farm is excited

to welcome Jack
Wright to their

ranks. Jack will be
serving as the Youth

Programs Manager this
season, so make sure

to say "Hi" and
introduce yourself
when you see him
around the farm. 

Daisys in front of the
Farm

Momma Duck and her
two babies down at

the pond

Our first CSA pick up
of the season! Farmer

Adrienne and Hank
welcome our CSA

customers.

Don't miss our first
Family Farm Night,
this Thursday, June
13th with Desperate

Measures.

For info about rules,
when gates open,
parking, and the
summer lineup,

check out our website.

Find our Organic Produce and Flowers

 
Now that the season is really kicking into gear, make sure
that you come by for our organic produce and beautiful

flower bouquets. You can find us...

On the Farm at our Farm Stand: 
Tuesdays - Friday from 10 - 6 & Saturdays from 10 - 2

 
At the Lexington Farmer Market

Tuesdays from 2-6:30pm 

 
At the Winchester Farmer's Market

Saturdays from 9:30 - 1:30

Support your Farm

mailto:kkneeland@wlfarm.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nDoOQ4Z1nD6S00wYo0W5JKNosskHpSWphKUuzjt5Z63LabGBpI7kfYQJC6ovWPFITZBYVr2L4_sHzzh93nwK0e87M5J6EAH5vpKBD1ZiZSN8Wrm_CuwVIaZ0W9SVVxgapuNDws-7yVwq_UPpbzUPKdumMb3Rud_3QK8nZCO4q0xGI-wmDsz_H8Ha8zKiULoyYmMuSw8PRCr8IIlcVTpwkgB8hFLmTVm199VL06ANd1TRccxAkneOablwbJ-EFDRTkeJkPcGQ9Ufw61C3iXvbMwSpm2WS3TjawHRL-CDl_JPlEcgdGsoC3j2X0gozC03Z&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nDoOQ4Z1nD6S00wYo0W5JKNosskHpSWphKUuzjt5Z63LabGBpI7kff57nz7vURR9aC6FkSxPk0yUqtUcMa3nAwcCZnQHxfVGrLbYnFlwgdOzctyQhUi3M4fgk_55zjueEe6J3vcTUK9dq2l1wj5k6B_stFtXcg-4lMeqrzyiJ-grQJyrMFVYKtg2DmdbYhhvd4HECDgwoxsN8Brtrbnkp9b2U6M7vKEg-Oads5rFd0E63zDXGD-fQVya-ipSZ7ebRscrrwDEru1nvNMkEFI235JzzEklWcb8zHiw30i6KLZijL9tXkARW2VXuB-PSTKEpw7YRgSmWNQYhTRjle3MyrfrlEyqKGPFEdKSWoS_TxeijEDD20W36aqbb_AdHt6tzjHaJlHRiUg=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nDoOQ4Z1nD6S00wYo0W5JKNosskHpSWphKUuzjt5Z63LabGBpI7kfa5TvE7aaFzTiLUkAfVjvP4qxsJOZft_8Z8tr6jtNvwz3nXGchl510U6H74LVUFax36LhrZN_g7B2BsROYmbn8Q7_Ftjb2Ur8zwvABd4vzbfmxnIlQ5uHhEbG2uiV_f53bCkFfT2fUOj4OoFy3fq_eM=&c=&ch=


Last Monday, Turbo and Slim got to graze the Boston
Common as part of Making History on the Common with

Friends of the Public Garden. What a fun excursion!


